
Chesapeake Spokes  

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 24, 2021 

Via Zoom 7:00 P.M. 

 

Attendees      

Jon Olney, Acting President/Vice President  James Pou, Member at Large 

Jeff Dove, Treasurer     Keith Munski, Member at Large 

Brenda McCarthy, Secretary    Ken Paduch, Member at Large 

Kim Burch, Member at Large      

 

Jerseys: 

Keith has been working diligently with Borah to get jerseys and other apparel approved.  He will 

request a USA flag style design and ask for a mockup within a week. 

It is confirmed that Borah will not hold CSO to minimum order. The store will open as soon as the 

design and sponsors are approved.  Keith will push to have a May 1st delivery. 

 

Sponsors: 

 Checks have been received from Civic Cyclery, IBC, Bike Doctor and KNK.  Still waiting on Kilgalen 

and Mike Layman.  Brenda will inquire on the status of these checks. 

 There is still a need for one more sponsor.  Brenda will call other businesses. 

 

Ride Leaders: 

 Still in need of ride leaders for any or all of these days: Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 

Saturday.  James will send an email requesting leaders. 

 

Elections: 

 The CSO nominating Committee will send an email to members notifying them of the upcoming 

election in accordance with CSO Bylaws.  The following will be on the ballot. 

  Ken Paduch-  President 

  Kim Burch- Vice President 

  Jeff Dove- Treasurer 

  Dianna Kilgalen-Member at Large 

Opening Day: 

 May 8, 2021 is targeted for opening day.  Because of COVID restrictions it is not advisable to 

have a beginning of season party.  There is a possibility of a summer picnic and/or end of season Fall 

party.  Decision will be made as the year progresses and COVID restrictions are eased. 

 

Social Distance: 

 There will be information given to members in a letter and on CSO website informing them of 

social distance expectations on rides.   


